
 

May 2022 
 

TO:    ADDC Members 
FROM:  2022 Rules Committee 
SUBJECT:  Proposed Amendment 
 
 
 

The 2022 Rules Committee presents one (1) proposed amendment to the 
ADDC Bylaws. The eligible club delegates will vote on this proposed 
amendment during the business meeting at the 2022 ADDC Convention and 
Educational Conference to be held in Washington, PA, September 21-25, 
2022.  
 
If any club proposes an amendment to this proposed amendment, they must 
submit the proposal on the attached motion form prior to Convention. This will 
ensure it  is reviewed for accuracy (wording, parliamentary standards, etc.) 
prior to presentation at Convention.  This will also save time during the 
meeting if any motion is prepared before submitting to meeting body. 
 
The proposed amendment and motion form are posted on the ADDC website 
under News & Publications  - Committee News. If you need help getting the 
amendment or form from the website or need help with preparing a motion to 
change the proposed amendment, please contact me – 
dandd.judi@gmail.com or (504) 407- 7443 – and I will assist you with wording 
in conjunction with Parliamentarian Nell Lindenmeyer. 
 
Thank you to the Rules Committee, ADDC Board, and ADDC Parliamentarian 
Nell Lindenmeyer for their ongoing assistance with this committee. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Judi Adams 
Rules Committee Chairman 

 
Cc: Philana Thompson, Nell Lindenmeyer, Terry Ligon 
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